


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. The Alumni meet for the academic session 2020-21 was held on 30th January, 2021. The 

purpose of the meet was to celebrate Don Bosco Feast Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. The alumni were invited to witness the final match of Lt. Fr. Salew Thomas Memorial 

Volleyball Tournament held on 22nd March 2021. 

Alumni celebrating the Feast of Don Bosco 

Alumni with NSS volunteer 



 

 

 

 

As a goodwill gesture in these trying times, we donated Rs. 1,00,500 /- to the 

college.Some of the alumni members too suffered during the pandemic but the 

association as a whole will always come forward and work for the greater good of its 

alma mater that has been serving our state. We wish to see Don Bosco College, Itanagar 

reach greater heights. 

 

 

Mr. Kenli Nyorak 

 

The Alumni attended 5th Late Fr. Salew Thomas Memorial Volleyball Tournament 
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